
 

           

The Flame Spirit Wear Store will be open for sales Tuesday, 
September 6th through Tuesday, September 20th. 

 

Once the store opens purchasing items online can be done in 3 easy steps: 

1. Scan the QR code  
Or 
Go online to https://holyspiritflame22fallapparel.itemorder.com 

2.  Choose your items and add them to your cart 

3.  Securely checkout with your credit card 

 

*This is the ONLY Spirit Wear sale for the year.* 
 


